Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: FW: Funding for additional hours of security at Burns, Cameron and Riverside Parks

From: Judy Aufenthie <judy.aufe@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 5:24:29 PM

To: Kahlow, Chris <kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Fwd: Funding for additional hours of security at Burns, Cameron and Riverside Parks

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hi Chris, thanks for checking in with me. Looked like | had a typo in the original email. Sending the email
to you. Contacted a friend who lives at RiverPlace and she contacted residents and asked them to send
an email to the city council. Hope this helps.

Do you know if Sara at Burns contact her residents? | can ask one of my friends who lives there to send
an emailif not.

Thanks, and good luck!

Council members,

I have been living downtown for the past 5 years close to all 3 Parks. The number of unhoused people has
fluctuated greatly during that time. Right now we seem to have an increased number hanging outin
Cameron and Burns with all their belongings as well as camping down by Riverside. The drug use and
altercations especially in Cameron have increased again. | support extending funding for additional
security in the parks and ramps.

Please continue to help with this issue and keep our downtown a place where people love to come.Judy
Aufenthie

"Silence doesn't always mean you have nothing to say. It may mean you realize that no matter what you
say, it won't change anything" Pos Energy

Judy Aufenthie RN, PhD, Reiki Master,

Certified Singing Bowl and Tuning Fork practitioner

A Healing Space For Holistic Wellness and Self Care
judy.aufe@gmail.com

608-451-1265




